
School Board Candidate Questionnaire and Meetings  

Dear County Chairs and Central Committee Members 

As you are aware our educational system has been under fire through liberal activists and 
lobbyists to indoctrinate our children into a woke and socialized future. Our children are our 
most valuable resource, and their education is of utmost importance in shaping the social and 
economic future of our nation and our society.  Our future legislators will come from those that 
are currently under the control of the school boards, teachers, and administrators that are 
working now in the education system. It is vastly important that we have good solid school 
board members who are concerned and able to keep our children safe and focused on learning 
and not indoctrinating.   
  
As we near the final hours of our state and 2nd District city and school board races, knowing that 
every issue is important with tax dollars being pulled from one direction to the next to fund our 
cities, counties, and schools, our focus should be on our children's education.  

The 2nd District Republican Committee has devised a questionnaire that is available to be sent 
out from each county GOP committee to gather information from the various school board 
candidates about how they feel and will approach issues currently before our schools and our 
education system in Kansas.  The attached questionnaire can be filled out by the candidate and 
mailed back to each county GOP committee office.  It will be up to each of you to help push 
that information to the voters in your counties so that they have a good understanding of their 
candidate views and thoughts on the education issues before them.   Once the questionnaire is 
returned to you, you will be able to put some of the responses in your local newspapers, on 
Facebook, and your websites.  To view your candidates, please go to our web site at 
cd2kansasgop.com and scroll to the news tab. If you cannot find it there, please contact your 
county elections office for a list.  

A final step would be to hold a formal information meeting where the candidates are invited to 
hear from speakers like Danny Zeck, our Kansas School Board member, or Linda Highland, our 
2nd District GOP Secretary, or other prominent conservative teachers or school board 
members.  See the 2nd District GOP website for more information. 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  My email address and phone number are listed 
below.    I have enclosed the questionnaire and the letter to be sent to each school board 
member that you can alter to reflect your county information.   

Again, thank you for your time and your interest in making our schools a safer, better learning 
environment for our children in our districts throughout Kansas.   

Thank You   

2nd District GOP Treasurer, Ray J. Shinn 
201 N 5th Street, Seneca, KS 66538 
ray@shinnappraisals.com, 785-294-1514  
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